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Notice of Public Hearing 
 

Limited Capacity Notice: While the Board of Trustees continues to hold meetings to conduct essential 
business during the COVID-19 pandemic, and in accordance with Governor Newsom’s Executive Order, 
public gatherings are being limited. While we invite members of the public to attend Board meetings in-person, 
please be advised that capacity is being limited. In the case that the Board Meeting reaches capacity, priority will be 
given to members of the public who wish to address the Board. Additional staffing has been organized to ensure all 
members of the public who wish to address the Board are afforded the opportunity and access to make public 
comment(s) during all OMSD Board Meetings. 

 

 

Ontario-Montclair School District 
Special Education Local Plan Area (SELPA) 

Annual Service Plan  
and  

Annual Budget Plan 
 

Thursday, June 3, 2021 
(during the Board of Trustees regularly scheduled meeting) 

5:30 p.m. 
 

Central Language Academy 
The remote site location at Central Language Academy will be open to the public with limited capacity. 

415 East G Street 

Ontario, CA  91764 
 

 

The purpose of the Public Hearing is to seek input from the Ontario-Montclair School District’s 

stakeholders and to grant the opportunity for discussion of the District’s Special Education Local Plan 

Area (SELPA) Annual Service Plan and Annual Budget Plan. Final plans will be presented to the Board 

of Trustees for approval on June 17, 2021. 

 

For more information, please contact the Ontario-Montclair School District at (909) 418-6508.   

 
For assistance with Board Meeting logistics, clarification or language translation of a specific Board item, you may 

contact the Superintendent’s Office at (909) 418-6445.  

 

Accessibility-Special Accommodation 

Individuals requiring special accommodations or modifications, including, but not limited to, any disabilities, 

including an American Sign Language interpreter, auxiliary aids and services, accessible seating, or documentation 

in accessible formats, should contact the Superintendent’s Office, at (909) 418-6445, as soon as possible, but at 

least two days before the meeting date.  


